
TO:  Council, Village of Mariemont 

 

FROM: Public Works & Services Committee 

 

DATE:  October 22, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Waste collection bid review and recommendation 

 

 

The Public Works & Service Committee met on Tuesday October 20, 2020 at 4:45 PM to discuss the 

bids received for the collection of waste and recycling for the Village .  In attendance were the 

Committee Chairperson Kelly Rankin, Committee Member Rob Bartlett, Committee Member Avia 

Graves and Mayor Brown. 

  

The topic of discussion was the bids received for waste collection service for calendar year 2021.  

Rumpke was the single provider to submit a bid. Attached is the bid submitted by Rumpke for the 

options requested to be bid on.  The goal of the meeting was to recommend the option best suited for 

the needs of the Village of Mariemont.  

As per the attached, the key difference in the bids is the option to move solid waste collection to the 

curb and eliminate rear of the house pickup.  The cost savings for this option would be $42,750.00. 

Also note that the curbside pickup option requires the contractor to provide the waste cans (in 

addition to the recycling cans currently provided).  This will allow for a better aesthetics since all the 

receptacles will look alike and eliminate a hodge podge look that may result if residents provide their 

own can. 

 

In order to be fiscally responsible to the Village, the Committee recommends the Village accept bid 

for option #2 and enter into a contract with Rumpke for such service. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Kelly Rankin 

Chairman 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Rob Bartlett 

Vice Chair 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Avia Graves 

Member 

 

 


